
June 5, 2002

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers   
Executive Director for Operations

 
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-02-0088 - TURKEY POINT
NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 3 AND 4, RENEWAL OF FULL-
POWER OPERATING LICENSES

The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to authorize the Director of NRR to
make the appropriate findings and renew the operating licenses of Turkey Point Units 3 and 4
for an additional 20 years.

The Commission authorizes the Director of NRR to issue all future uncontested operating
license renewals without prior Commission authorization once the Director of NRR has made
the appropriate findings.  License renewals issued by the Director of NRR should be sent to the
Commission as an information paper only.  Furthermore, the staff should keep the Commission
fully informed of all significant matters related to license renewal applications.    

cc: Chairman Meserve 
Commissioner Dicus  
Commissioner Diaz 
Commissioner McGaffigan 
Commissioner Merrifield  
OGC
CFO
OCA
OIG
OPA 
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR


